
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 Believe, Achieve, Soar with Pride   

A note from the teacher 

Welcome back! I hope everyone has had an enjoyable 

break and is ready for the school year ahead. This 

term, children will also be taught some foundation 

subjects by Mr Roper on an afternoon. If at any point 

you need to get in contact, please do not hesitate to 

dojo or catch me on the yard. 

Mr Haynes 

Important reminders 

Remember to have your Accelerated 

Reading book, school planner and 

book bag in school every day and 

write a comment in your reading log 

at least 3 times per week. 

Children continue to have access to 

Reading Plus and are encouraged to 

engage with this at home as well as 

school. If you need any help with 

login in details, please get in touch. 

SAT’s Week 

This year, key stage 2 SATs are expected to take place in 

the week commencing 13th May 2024.  

 

I will share more information on things like revision etc. 

throughout the year but should you have any questions 

please just ask. 

This half-term we are learning  

about… 

This half-term, we will be learning and 

developing our skills in a range of 

subjects, including learning about: 

 

- Balanced arguments, narratives 

and newspaper reports and the 

book ‘Kensuke’s Kingdom’ (English) 

 

- Place-value (maths) 

- The four operations (maths) 

 

- Electricity (science) 

 

- WW1 (history) 

 

- Forests (geography) 

 

- Electrical systems (D.T.) 

 

- Netball (P.E.) 

Homework 

Like last year, children will be given a 

homework book with 10 tasks to choose 

from. Each task will be worth a different 

number of dojos. At the end of the half-

term, I will collect the books in and dojos 

will be awarded.  

Spellings and other homework will be given 

to supplement learning or help children 

address weaknesses so please ensure this 

also completed when set. 

PE  

This term, children will be going 

swimming as well as normal P.E.  

 

Normal P.E. will take place on 

Tuesdays.  

 

Swimming will be on Wednesdays. 

 


